
From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:59:02 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: USRB 
Cc: [Redacted] 
Subject: Electric Safety Incident Reported- PG&E Incident No: 200922-13660 

The Following information regarding this incident has been reported:  

Reporting Date:  9/22/2020 5:52:21 PM 
Incident Date:  8/14/2020 @ 2:00 p.m. 
Reported By:  [Redacted] 
Utility Name: PG&E 
Phone Number: [Redacted] 
Email Address: [Redacted] 

Incident Location: Bloomfied Ave Gilroy, Santa Clara 

Reasons For Reporting:  
- Fatalities? No (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Fatalities:  
- Injuries? (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Injured:  
- Damage? Yes (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Interruption? (Total Customers: , Total Hours: ) 
- Operator Judgement? No  
- Media Coverage? No  

Cause of Incident: Unknown (Other Cause: ) 

Agencies on Scene:  

Facilities Affected:  
- Utilities Facilities: Llagas 2104 and 2106  
- Voltage (KV):  
- Customer's Facilities:  

DigIn Information:  
- Excavator Name:  
- Contact:  
- Phone: (___)___-____ 

Incident Recovery:  
- On Scene Date & Time: @ 00:00 a.m. 
- Service Restored: @ 00:00 a.m. 

Summary: On September 22, 2020, PG&E Law-Claims received a claim for a property damage in excess 
of $50,000. The claim alleges that on August 14, 2020, PG&E equipment was involved in causing the 
damage. The alleged damage occurred on Bloomfield Avenue in Gilroy, at a location served by both the 
Llagas 2104 and 2106 Distribution Circuits. This incident is being reported under the Property Damage 
criterion. This information is preliminary. 

 


